
 “Achievement is outstanding because every student matters” Ofsted 2013 

Fortnightly Newsletter for Students & Families 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you for another exciting fortnight at Victory. Our highlight was definitely 

the Norwich Science Festival - Western Hub event being hosted at our 

academy. Given the recent tragedy in our community, we were concerned if 

going ahead with the event was the right decision, but we resolved that we 

wanted families to have a warm space; warm food and wholesome activities for 

the day.  

The reviews so far of the event have been great - we are so grateful to our staff 

who gave up their own free time at the weekend to plan and deliver some 

super sessions including slime-making; experiments; exhibitions and talks. I’m 

also very grateful to our friends at Norwich School who contributed to the event 

and delivered some great natural history sessions for families. We hope to be 

asked to help again in 2025 and will keep you informed.  

Thank you for the feedback on the prospect of getting a therapy dog in school 

(or two)! I gather everyone is very keen! I will keep you up to date on this. We 

are enthusiastic about making it happen so if anyone has any concerns or 

allergy related comments, please let me know.  

Thank you to everyone who attended our recent Parents’ Forum - we really 

appreciate you giving the time. We are looking into bag racks for PE lessons to 

help keep students’ belongings dry and I will let you know how this progresses.  

Have a lovely weekend and thank you for your support, as ever.  

Naomi Palmer - Principal 

@VictoryAcad /OrmistonVictoryAcademy  OrmistonVictoryAcademy  



Student News @ Victory 

Lovely to have a visit from these MFL  
students who are smashing Spanish! 

We’re really proud of you.  

So inspiring to watch our new Head of 
History, Mr Mayhew, in action. Eliciting 

some outstanding reposes as to the 
causes of WW1  

Our top set Year 10 students            
performing an exothermic reaction    

between Hydrochloric acid (HCl) and 
sodium hydroxide NaOH)                

Very impressive work! 

Year 7 scientists exploring solutions.  

We are incredibly proud of our Word Millionaires!                                                                            
Well done for fantastic reading and quizzing.  



Student News @ Victory 

Lovely to have a visit from these MFL  
students who are smashing Spanish! 

We’re really proud of you.  

So inspiring to watch our new Head of 
History, Mr Mayhew, in action. Eliciting 

some outstanding reposes as to the 
causes of WW1  

Our top set Year 10 students            
performing an exothermic reaction    
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Very impressive work! 

We love the Creative Studies department - 

such a great vibe and so much kindness, 

support and expertise for our students 

We're so impressed with these Year 8 students' 
work - creating fingerboard and ramp projects. 
Looking so good with your photoshoots behind. 

Well done!  



Our Ormiston Academies Trust's Got 

Talent crew! Awesome dance moves!                      

Well done to you all for being selected. 

Student News @ Victory 

Our Year 11 VIP room full at breaktime               
with students going that extra mile to               

complete additional revision!                                              
With hard work comes reward!  

Fab Team Pink Catch-Up Café this week! 
Thanks everyone for a great team effort!  

Interesting to hear about careers in clinical 
coding! Thank you so much to Matt and 

Rhys from the NNUH Apprenticeship 
Team for coming in to talk to our students.  



Thank you to everyone who joined us for the Costessey Science Satellite. We had a 

wonderful day and look forward to the Norwich Science Festival at the The Forum, 

Norwich next month: https://norwichsciencefestival.co.uk/  

Student News @ Victory 



Year 7 Fantastic Fist Bump Winners @ Victory 

Congratulations to these Year 7 'Fantastic Fist Bump' reward winners.                                 

Well done Jacob, Faith, Alice, Aziz and Darcie! 



Year 7 Fantastic Fist Bump Winners @ Victory 

Congratulations to these Year 7 'Fantastic Fist Bump' reward winners.                                 

Well done Scarlett, Beau, Elliott, Freddie and Mkyla!  



Congratulations to these outstanding Year 9 Awesome Achievement Award winners: 

Aidan, for always working hard and being polite; Oliver, for a good attitude to learning; 

Taylor, for lots of visas last week and working hard;                                                               

and Savanna Cox, for always being polite and lovely!  

Year 9 Awesome Achievement @ Victory 



Congratulations to these outstanding Year 9 Awesome Achievement Award winners: 

Yasmina, for always working hard and being polite;                                                                

Emma, for always working hard and doing really well;                                                                   

Wissam, for lots of visas last week and working hard;                                                           

and Tudor, for always being an exceptional student!  

Year 9 Awesome Achievement @ Victory 



Year 10 Pink Tie Positivity @ Victory 

Lovely to have a visit from these MFL  
students who are smashing Spanish! 

We’re really proud of you.  

So inspiring to watch our new Head of 
History, Mr Mayhew, in action. Eliciting 

some outstanding reposes as to the 
causes of WW1  

Well done to Ruby and Luke for your ex-

cellent effort in History with  

@misswardteach 

- she is so proud of you both! And so are 

we  

Our top set Year 10 students            
performing an exothermic reaction    

between Hydrochloric acid (HCl) and 
sodium hydroxide NaOH)                

Very impressive work! 

Congratulations to these Year 10 Pink Tie Positivity winners:                                                             
Kaitlyn and Ellis, for the most amazing engagement and enthusiasm during the                      

Science Fair, where they were volunteers for the day;                                                                
Rowan, for zero negatives and a wonderful effort in his lessons;                                                       

Docas, for impressive performances in her lessons recently,                                                         
all with a big smile on her face;                                                                                            

and Mara, for simply being an awesome students - always cool, calm and collected!  
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Our top set Year 10 students            
performing an exothermic reaction    

between Hydrochloric acid (HCl) and 
sodium hydroxide NaOH)                

Very impressive work! 

Congratulations to these Year 10 Pink Tie Positivity winners:                                                     
Eboni, for being really mature and co-operative during a sensitive conversation;                       

Hiba, for being consistently wonderful, always polite and cheerful; Leo, for having an 
amazing attitude to learning in all of his lessons; and Hannah and Jacinth,                                  
for consistently attending 'Catch up Cafe', working hard and being focused!  

 



Year 10 Work Experience @ Victory 

Lovely to have a visit from these MFL  
students who are smashing Spanish! 

We’re really proud of you.  

So inspiring to watch our new Head of 
History, Mr Mayhew, in action. Eliciting 

some outstanding reposes as to the 
causes of WW1  

Well done to Ruby and Luke for your ex-

cellent effort in History with  

@misswardteach 

- she is so proud of you both! And so are 

we  

Our top set Year 10 students            
performing an exothermic reaction    

between Hydrochloric acid (HCl) and 
sodium hydroxide NaOH)                

Very impressive work! 

Our Y10 students have started to embark on their Work 

Experience journey this half term. Work experience this 

year takes place from Monday15th July to Thursday 

18th July. Work Experience is such a valuable experience 

for students as they get the chance to see first-hand what the working world is 

like. Alongside this, they will also gain an understanding of the relationship  

between the employer and employee and will also develop their social skills, 

confidence, and independence.  

We have already had students secure some fantastic placements such as 

working at the Norfolk and Norwich Hospital, primary schools and nurseries 

across Norwich, law firms, bookshops, fire departments, sports facilities and 

many more.  

All applications are made on our online platform called Uni Frog. If your child 

is struggling to secure or a placement or is unsure how to apply, please ask 

them to come and see Miss Hazell or Mr Arger to get support or alternatively, 

email the following email addresses: 

a.hazell@ormistonvictoryacademy.co.uk      

r.arger@ormistonvictoryacademy.co.uk  



Year 11 Sweet Treat Winners @ Victory 

Lovely to have a visit from these MFL  
students who are smashing Spanish! 

We’re really proud of you.  

So inspiring to watch our new Head of 
History, Mr Mayhew, in action. Eliciting 

some outstanding reposes as to the 
causes of WW1  

Well done to Ruby and Luke for your ex-

cellent effort in History with  

@misswardteach 

- she is so proud of you both! And so are 

we  

Our top set Year 10 students            
performing an exothermic reaction    

between Hydrochloric acid (HCl) and 
sodium hydroxide NaOH)                

Very impressive work! 

Congratulations to these Year 11 Sweet Treat winners: Dilly, for excellence of character; 
Josh, for excellent effort on studies; Abigail, for always asking staff how their day has 

been; and Kelvin, for being polite, respectful and always working hard!  



Enrichment @ Victory 

Lovely to have a visit from these MFL  
students who are smashing Spanish! 

We’re really proud of you.  

So inspiring to watch our new Head of 
History, Mr Mayhew, in action. Eliciting 

some outstanding reposes as to the 
causes of WW1  

This is the face of pure joy! Jamie, we 

are so proud you won the national 

‘Design a Classroom’ competition.           

A privilege to let you know the good news 

today. It clearly means a great deal to 

you and your lovely family.  

We are so proud of 

our Year 11 stu-

dents - you’ve been 

amazing.                         

Thanks for your un-

wavering commit-

ment to Period 6. 

We loved having Leo Hunt with us. It was 
great to see our students talking about 

their passion for story writing and getting 
the opportunity to work with a pro! 

Students have been working on their 
stance and arm alignment on the                       
driving range in their golf lessons                      

Norwich Family Golf Centre. 

Snow Tubing Trip 4 another great time on the slopes! Thank you Mr Robinson and 
Miss Whitmore for taking our students. 

Well done, Lola! 3rd place at Cross 
Country finals!! We are so proud!                     

Well done to everyone who participated 
on such a rainy day.  
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wavering commit-

ment to Period 6. 

We loved having Leo Hunt with us. It was 
great to see our students talking about 

their passion for story writing and getting 
the opportunity to work with a pro! 

A beautiful enrichment session in the 
wildlife garden on photography of birds, 
with the wonderful Mr Harris. The first of 
many great, personalised activities for 

Lord Nelson Sixth Form students.  

Thank you to Mr Dos Santos and awesome Matthew in Sixth 
Form for a great Student Ambassador training day -                                  

our ambassadors work hard to represent us and their input is 
so important to Victory 

Super well done to our U13 girls’ football 
team who won both their games in a               
local schools tournament! Ruby was                

voted POTM by her team mates!  
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